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Via email only: evan.foster@proplogix.com 

 

December 4, 2024 

 

Re:  Right-to-Know Request, dated November 24, 2024, received November 25, 2024.   

Your requested record(s): 1047 W Allen St.   

 

Mr. Young,  

 

We acknowledge receipt of your request for public records, dated November 24, 2024, received 

November 25, 2024, under the Right-to-Know Law (RTKL), 65 P.S. 67.101 et. seq. City Hall was 

closed November 28, 2024, and November 29, 2024.  

 

Your request was forwarded to the Building Standards & Safety, Fire, Zoning, Health and Public 

Works Departments for a response.  

 

We received the enclosed two (2) PDF documents from the Building Standards & Safety and Public 

Works Departments in response to your request.  

 

The remaining departments informed us that they did not have any documents relative to your request. 

 

Tax and municipal lien information may be obtained by requesting a Tax Certificate for the 

property. You can find additional information here: Tax Certifications (allentownpa.gov).  

 

By this letter, we consider the City’s obligation to honor your request under the RTKL to be fulfilled. 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

/s/ Bridget Winter 

 

Bridget Winter  

Right-to-Know Officer 

 

 

https://www.allentownpa.gov/en-us/Government/Departments/Finance/Revenue-and-Audit/Tax-Certifications

